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From: Amit Tyagi <amittyagiiitd@gmail.com>

Sent: 15 October 2015 19:00

To: Journal of Probiotics & Health

Subject: Re: Please let us know your decision

Dear Niharika, 

I do not have any problem to be a editorial board member of this journal. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

With Regards, 

=================================================================== 

Amit Kumar Tyagi, PhD 

Department of Experimental Therapeutics, 

The University of Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center,  

1901 East Road, Houston TX 77054, USA 

Telephone: 713-792-6543 (O),  281-716-0484 (M)                    

E-mail:       amittyagiiitd@gmail.com,   akumar6@mdanderson.org  

Website:   www.mdanderson.org 
https://www.linkedin.com/profile/view?id=308540945&trk=nav_responsive_tab_profile 
==================================================================== 

 

On Thu, Oct 15, 2015 at 7:09 AM, Journal of Probiotics & Health <editor.jph@omicsinc.com> wrote: 

Dear Dr.Amit Tyagi, 

  

Greetings from the Journal of Probiotics and Health. 

  

We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being associated with our Journal as an 

Editorial Board. To progress and run a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like 

you. We need your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial duties whenever required.  

  

We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our side we can promise that the work load 

will be low. If you are not willing to continue please let us know. 

  

Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest 

  

Thanks and Regards 
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Niharika P 

Editorial Coordinator 

Journal of Probiotics and Health 

 


